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Epoxy Floor Covering for Automotive Tech Lab 
Sealed bids for preparation and installation of epoxy floor covering were 
submitted in May 2017 to three vendors.  All vendors were provided 
specifications and two vendors responded by the due date as noted on the sealed 
bid proposal.   
 

Burns Concrete Design (provided 3 options) $12,217.50 
        $17,647.50 
        $20,362.50 
 
Custom Coatings & Accessories, LLC   did not bid 
 
Rice Concrete, Inc      $26,570.00 
 

 
Our recommendation is to accept the bid from Rice Concrete, Inc. While this bid 
is higher, it does provide a necessary component of filling in joints in floor and 
cracks.  Within the shop area, the students are consistently rolling tool boxes and 
work benches, and the filling of the cracks and joints will provide a smoother 
surface and resist any chipping.  Also Rice Concrete is applying an additional layer 
(aluminum oxide) to aide in the wear and longevity of flooring.  
 
The Automotive Technology program was approved through Enhancement Grant 
dollars for the epoxy floor covering, and the District will be reimbursed 50%.   
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